
 
 

TRIP NOTIFICATION 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
I am writing to inform you that Class 2 are planning a trip. 
 

Place British Museum 

Time Monday 10th June 2019 

Travel Tube 

Cost Free 

Lunch Arrangements Packed lunch required 

Purpose To further our studies in music, geography and computing 

Activity In this trip, the class will take part in a workshop exploring African music 
and create compositions using digital technology inspired by the Africa 
gallery. 

 
 
 
OTHER INFORMATION 

For this trip, children will require a healthy packed lunch which must not include any glass bottles, and 
plenty of fluids. If you would like your child to have a school packed lunch please let the office know as 
soon as possible. 
 
Please ensure your child brings a coat for warmth and in case of rain. If it is raining, or is forecast to, and 
your child has inadequate clothing he/she will be unable to accompany the rest of the class on the trip. 
  
For simplicity, this trip is covered by the ‘blanket’ parental permission which you gave at the beginning 
of the year. If you have any reservations about this trip please contact the School Office as soon as 
possible. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Dace 
Year 2 Teacher  

 
 


